Media Alert: Ground-Breaking Space Announcement Coming
Monday, Interviews Available
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In advance of an upcoming news announcement around gravitational waves coming this Monday,
October 16, National Geographic will have a number of visuals and astronomy experts who can
speak to the full account of this incredible find and its implications regarding the future of astronomy.
Based on discussions among the scientific community, this announcement will be of incredible
interest to consumers. Nat Geo Experts Available for Interviews: Space expert, Nadia Drake, is
available for interviews out of San Francisco, CA. Science and astronomy expert, Victoria Jaggard ,
is available for interviews out of Washington, D.C. Science expert, Michael Greshko, is available for
interviews out of Washington, D.C. Greshko will be present at the press conference announcing the
news on Monday, October 16th. **For press inquiries, please contact Kelsey Taylor at
kelsey.taylor@natgeo.com or Anna Kukelhaus Dynan at anna.kukelhaus.com.
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